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Issued: 12/2020 

16’ Chain Drive Extendable Pole Saw & Pruner 9463 
  

 

Sold at Bunnings stores between 2017 and December 2020 

 

Defect In rare circumstances, the telescoping poles of the Pole Saw & Pruner can 
become unsecured and/or separate, in which case the poles can come apart and fall, 
which may allow the saw blade or pruner to drop. 

 

Hazard If the poles separate while in use, the poles, saw blade and/or pruner may drop, 
posing a risk of injury to the user.  

 

What to do Consumers should immediately stop using the Pole Saw & Pruner and return 
the product to Bunnings who will provide a refund.  

 

Contact details You can contact Fiskars by phoning +61 2 8665 8200, via email at 
Australia.orders@fiskars.com, or by going to www.fiskars.co.nz 

 

 

 

 

 


